
 

Kia ora whanau, 

Just like that we are half way through our first term at school for 2024! 

Firstly we would like to say a big thankyou to those of you who took the 

time out of your busy schedule to attend our “meet the teachers’ 

afternoon on Wednesday. We appreciate your ongoing support with your 

child’s learning.  

We will be hosting some homework workshops so be sure to keep an eye 

out in the newsletter. 

In Te Whare Huia we have been working hard to build positive 

relationships and establish our routine and expectations. This has come 

with some fabulous learning and super fun learning experiences. 

Nga mihi nui,  

Whaea Kathryn 

 

 

The tamariki are all happy to have our Kiwi Can leaders back working at 

Huntly West School. Our community project has started this week. 

Whanau Tupu children have been going to Fairfield Park in groups to do 

our part in keeping our community beautiful by picking up any rubbish 

they can find. Ka pai to mahi tamariki me nga kaiako mā. 
 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Breakfast club Is off to a great start whanau! Every morning in the hall, 

from 8:15 until 8:40 our wonderful senior leaders support our kaiako to 

make a healthy breakfast for Tamariki to enjoy, starting the day with full 

bellies helps to fuel a morning full of learning!  

 

 

 PRIDE VALUES Term 1 
Respect and Excellence 

‘We value each other’ and ‘We work hard’ 

 

 

HUNTLY WEST SCHOOL 
Panui Week 5: Friday 1st March, 2024 

 

Kuhu mai ki te ako; Haere ki te Awhina 

Enter to learn; Go forth to serve 


